
Greetings and may this letter find you in excellent condition. 

We, at EV Academy, are delighted to announce that the reopening of our school is
imminent. 

The Philippine government has finally lifted its border restrictions and allowed foreign
nationals to enter the country with some regulations in place.

During the suspension of all classes in physical classrooms, we have been dedicated to
preserving the pristine condition of our campus and have also been operating EV Talk
(Online English) instead.

Thus, for students whose studies were prematurely stopped in March 2020, and others
who wish to finally be able to study abroad, we are prepared to welcome them soon.
June or the early start of July would be the best time to open the campus. We are also
setting up new regulations to ensure everyone is in a safe environment. Specific details
about our reopening will be released on March 18th, 2022.

Sincerely we would like to thank everyone for constantly believing in us and waiting for
us. We hope to return the favor by continuing to provide our students with an excellent
education in the nearest future. 

See you very soon.

Dear Our Valued Partners,

Best Regards,

Lee Hunju 
President of EV Academy
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